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Is have been another wonderful fortnight at Cranbourne Primary School. Due to a number of staff absences, 
I was lucky enough to attend the Grade 3/4 camp. Students demonstrated wonderful behaviour, and the 
camp staff commented frequently on the strong positive relationships between our staff and students, and 
how helpful everyone was. Students had a wonderful time, and I would like to thank the teachers and ES 
who gave up time from their families to make everything run! 

On Friday we will have another free excursion, this time to Bunjil Place for the Japanese Drumming 
workshop. I have heard very positive reports about their skills, so I am looking forward to visiting in one of 
the sessions. I hope students are looking forward to another wonderful excursion. This free excursion is part 
of our 3 year partnership with Musica Viva, who are providing us with 2 free incursions/excursions a year, 
money for new musical instruments and a musician in residence. We are grateful for their support, and Mrs 
Houlder has done an outstanding job in arranging such a great partnership. 

Student behaviour has been a major concern of ours this term, and I am please to report an improvement 
across the school, particularly in the yard. A reminder that physical violence is never OK, and if students are 
worried or feel threatened they should immediately seek out a teacher, rather than try to address the issue 
themselves when they are feeling angry. Our staff are skilled at fixing problems they are made aware of. We 
strongly discourage parents giving advice such as “stand up for yourself”, as this is resulting in children being 
hurt, with no resolution of the core issues. 

We have been fortunate to partner with Foodbank Australia for some free cooking classes and hampers for 
some of our families. They have been cooking up some sensational dishes recently, and the smells have been 
making me incredibly hungry. Thanks to families who took us up on our offer, and we will continue to 
advertise similar opportunities in the future. 

The works around the school continue to be developed. You will have noticed the shipping containers are 
both gone, and we are working with the Department of Education to have the old portable toilets removed. 
Works have also started on our Community Kitchen, and we are hopeful it will be ready for use by early next 
term. We will also be adding some walls in the Junior spaces to reduce noise and help student concentrate. 

I would like to welcome our new OSHC coordinator, Valerie to the school. She has a wealth of experience in 
the sector, and we are making plans for Vacation Care to run in the upcoming school holidays. Final details 
will be released shortly. The school run service operates at a very low price while still providing a high level 
of quality care. If you are interested in enrolling, please contact the front office. 

Teachers are all busy writing reports, ready for distribution at the end of term. We will be running parent-
teacher interviews at the end of Term 2 again so the reports are fresh in everyone’s minds. Because of 
interviews, we will also be finishing the last day of Term 2 (Friday 23rd June) at 2:30pm. 

I hope everyone has a safe end of the term, and is able to stay warm. A reminder that we will not be running 
our assembly this Friday due to the music excursion, but I will see you the fortnight 
afterwards! 
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Principal 

http://www.cranbourne-ps.vic.edu.au




Learning  

Community 

Home  

Group Student Student 

 
FA Alice Eden 

FB Kiarrah Ellie 

 

JA Meraaj Gabriel 

JB Akashni Patrick 

JC Dwayne Zhoey 

JD Zayd Mahla 

 

MA Daya Kobii 

MB Seth Tevy 

MC Casey Laylah 

 

SA Rasa Tainui 

SB Matthew Xavier 

SC Kaylyn Sarah 

CULTURAL STUDIES Amity - MA 

EAL Morsal - FB 

PE ART  

Olivia - SC Nazanin - SB 

Stella - JD Faiza - MC 

Nazanin - SB Boika - FB 

Ana - JB Eliza - JC 

CHAMPIONS OF THE WEEK 

Monthly PRIDE Awards 

P - Micki-Rose B 

R  -Morliranoa T 
I  - Seyansa L 
D - Zhoey M 
E - Denzel P 



HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO ALL STUDENTS WHO ARE CELEBRATING THEIR BIRTHDAY IN 
THE COMING WEEKS 

 

 
Wayne J Lewis A Maneesha S Aubrii C 

Zara B Emre K Sophia O Makayla S 

Masih M Lia V Zack J  

Monday 29th May Tuesday 30th May Wednesday 31st May 

Lightning Premiership Forms 

& Payment Due 

Thursday 1st June  Friday 2nd June 

Taikoz (Japanese Drumming) 

Excursion to Bunjil Place 

 

No School Assembly Due to 

Excursion 

 

Monday 5th June 

Community Links Meeting 

3.30pm 

Tuesday 6th June Wednesday 7th June  

Lightning Premiership for           

Grades 5 & 6 

Thursday 8th June  Friday 9th June 

Scientist For A Day (Prep to 

Grade 2) 

 

Mad About Science        

Permission forms and    

payment due Prep—Grade 2 

Monday 12th June 

King’s Birthday Public 

Holiday 

No Students at School 

Tuesday 13th June Wednesday 14th June 

 

Thursday 15th June Friday 16th June 

 

School Assembly 

2.30 pm in the Gym 

Monday 19th June 

Mad About Science     

Incursion 

Preps—Grade 2 

Tuesday 20th June 

 

Parent Teacher Interviews 

(more info to come soon) 

Wednesday 21st June 

 

Parent Teacher Interviews 

(more info to come soon) 

Thursday 22nd June 

 

Parent Teacher Interviews 

(more info to come soon) 

Friday 23rd June 

Doughnut Day Morning Tea  

Last Day of Term 2  

2.30 pm Finish 

Monday 26th June Tuesday 27th June Wednesday 28th June Thursday 29th June Friday 30th June 

SCHOOL HOLIDAYS 











2023 School Photos 
Our annual school photos have been taken and are now ready to order. 

 

Arthur Reed Photos uses an online ordering system where you can view your photos prior to ordering.  

 

On photo day all students received a flyer which includes a code unique to them. 

 

You will require this 2023 code to register online and view your photos. 

 

If you have already registered, you will receive an email or SMS from Arthur Reed Photos with a link to view your photos.  

 

If you have not yet registered, please go to order.arphotos.com.au and enter your code to complete your order. 

 

If you have misplaced your registration code, please contact the Arthur Reed Photos customer service team directly on 5243 
4390 (option 1) or customerservice@arphotos.com.au 

 

Please note that you will need to register online with your 2023 photo code to gain access to this year’s images. 

 

All photo packages will be sent directly to your nominated address, so please ensure that you enter the correct details and 
nominated shipping address upon checkout. 

 

If you require any assistance ordering your photos, please contact Arthur Reed Photos directly on 5243 4390 (option 1) or 
email customerservice@arphotos.com.au 

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Forder.arphotos.com.au%2F&data=05%7C01%7CJoanne.Horvath%40education.vic.gov.au%7C4c955c2ad06f49ab91a608db50404975%7Cd96cb3371a8744cfb69b3cec334a4c1f%7C0%7C0%7C638192009261756645%7CUnknown%7CTWFpb
mailto:customerservice@arphotos.com.au
mailto:customerservice@arphotos.com.au


 

 

 

 

 

SENTRAL FOR PARENTS APP 

 

The Sentral for Parents app allows families to: 

 View academic reports 

 Explain past and upcoming student absences 

 Message your child’s classroom teacher 

 View calendar events 

 Book parent/teacher interviews 

 Receive sick bay notifications 

 View school documents 

 View school newsletters 

Instructions for accessing the Sentral for Parent app. 

1. Download the “Sentral for Parents” app.  Depending on your device, visit either the Apple App 

Store, or the Google Play Store 

2. Search for Cranbourne Primary School.  Tap Next.  

3. Click Register here to register a new account (You must use a valid email address to create your 

username) 

4. You will receive a verification email which MUST be verified in order to continue 

5. Once verified, log back into the app and enter the access key provided to you by the school to link 

to your child’s details. 

 

For a quick overview on how to access the Parent Portal, please watch this short video 

https://vimeo.com/sentraleducation/review/431752138/968dcb15a8    

If you have questions about using the app, or need some extra help then please browse the list of FAQs 

at  

https://info.sentral.com.au/new-app-getting-started  or contact us for assistance  

https://vimeo.com/sentraleducation/review/431752138/968dcb15a8
https://info.sentral.com.au/new-app-getting-started



